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Action Required MVP At-Home Collection Kits Program

MVP Health Care®

health and well-being. In recent years, at-home testing has transformed health care services. Not only does at-
home testing offer convenience and privacy, but it can also improve health outcomes, patient adherence, and 
patient engagement. While some screenings, like a colonoscopy, continue to be considered the gold standard, 
at-home testing can help Members get access to these important screenings by reducing common barriers 
such as transportation, childcare, or time off from work.

Starting in late summer 2024, MVP will send at-home collection kits to select Members who are overdue 
for their:

Colorectal cancer screening
Kidney health evaluation
Hemoglobin A1C testing

The MVP At-Home Collection Kits Program is intended for Members who are low risk and overdue for 
important screenings. Some Members may be excluded from receiving at-home kits due to serious co-
morbidities or other criteria. Additionally, MVP will only ship the colorectal cancer screening kits to Members 
who do not have a history of any condition that puts them at higher risk of colon cancer, utilizing the CMS high 
risk codes found on cms.gov. Once the kits are shipped, MVP will send you a report, so your practice knows 
which of your patients received kits.

Our vendor partner that processes the collection sample will send the results directly to the Member and to 
your practice via mail or fax.   

Action Required

believe the MVP At-Home Collection Kits Program is not appropriate for your patients, visit
mvphealthcare.com/TestKits and respond by August 2, 2024. 

We understand the high demands on practices and how busy you are. MVP appreciates your attention to this 

If you have any questions, please contact your Professional Relations Representative.
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Primary Care Providers


